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FROM THE PRINCIPAL

We wanted to take this opportunity to wish everyone a wonderful Advent Season which
will begin this weekend. We also want to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and
Happy New Year. This is a very special time of the year for all of us and we hope you and
your family have a joyful time with your family and friends.

As we approach Christmas we have many opportunities for families to help those in need
and chance to have some Christmas cheer. See some of the flyers at the end of this
newsletter for information on these events such as the Nativity Display, Deck the Halls
Event, and our Giving Tree.

As we enjoy this time of the year we also have to keep in mind that Mother Nature will
remind us it is winter. When she does this it can affect our school day and when it does we
will be letting you know in multiple ways. We will be doing an all call, sending an email, and
posting on our Facebook page. If we have classes and in your area it is unsafe to drive
just let us know and we will understand. Main thing is to keep everyone safe. As always,
we will let you know as soon as we get information from Campbell County Schools and we
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make our decisions.  

God Bless

Chris Holtz

 
BBHS Counselor’s Corner

SENIORS – If you are requesting letters of recommendation for college or scholarship
applications, please remember to allow a minimum of two weeks advanced notice for your
recommender to write the letter.  Also be sure to complete the High School Resume. You
can find that on our website under the Guidance tab.

As you receive your offers for admission from the schools that you apply to, please
remember to bring a copy of your acceptance letters to Mrs. Steffen. Also, any scholarship
offers that you receive bring a copy to Mrs. Steffen. We will highlight your
accomplishments at the end of the year!

JUNIORS – All juniors will take the ACT on March 12th here at school. Once the test is
completed, juniors will be released for the day – approximately 12:00.

If you are interested in test prep for any ACT test, here are some possible options:
https://nkytutoring.com/
https://jenhensonactprep.com/
https://torchprep.com/
https://freetestpreponline.com/about/
https://www.act.org/content/act/en/products-and-services/the-act/test-preparation/free-act-
test-prep.html

ALL STUDENTS - scheduling classes for next year is right around the corner. Students
will receive their schedule request forms in early February.

Thomas More University is offering information sessions on dual credit courses that they
offer. Bishop Brossart students have the option to take Dual Credit US History with Mr.
Goller during junior year, and Dual Credit English Literature with Mr. Darby during senior
year. There are also a variety of online course options available for juniors and
seniors. Mrs. Steffen will review all scheduling information with each class level sometime
in January, and there will also be a course scheduling information night for parents on
February 5th.

To sign up for a Thomas More University Information Session, please see the registration
information below:

Are you interested in learning more about Thomas More’s Dual Credit Program?
TMU will be hosting a series of virtual information sessions for parents/students (via
Zoom). RSVPs are required to receive the Zoom link and password. Reminders will be
sent in the lead up to each event. Following each event, I will share the presentation with
anyone who RSVP’d.

Information sessions will be held on:
January 18 – 6:30p (via
Zoom): https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/dualcreditinfo2
February 15 – 6:30p (via
Zoom): https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/dualcreditinfo3  

We will also be holding an in-person Diocesan High School DC Information Session
(In Person with Gateway/NKU).

February 22 at 6:00p (at Thomas More): RSVPs
required: https://apply.thomasmore.edu/register/covdiodcnight2023
If you are not a student within the Diocese but would like to attend, you are
more than welcome.
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DEVELOPMENT OFFICE NEWS

Christie Schroder, Director of Advancement
859.635.2108 Ext. 7704

BISHOP BROSSART ANNUAL APPEAL 
Year in and year out, our Annual Appeal funds provide an immeasurable benefit to the
countless families that rely on financial assistance in order to send their children to Bishop
Brossart. We take pride to carry on one of Bishop Brossart’s most cherished traditions that
no deserving student be denied the special BBHS educational experience due to financial
need. We were able to surpass our $110,000 goal last year, will you help us do it again?
For more information, please check out the Bishop Brossart website by clicking on the
Support BBHS tab and selecting the Annual Appeal option. You can also make a donation
to the 2023-2024 Annual Appeal by clicking on the link to access the Pledge Form.

8th GRADE PLACEMENT TEST
Bishop Brossart will be hosting the High School Placement Test (HSPT) on Saturday,
December 9, 2023. The test will begin at 9:00 am and end at 12:00 pm. The Placement
Test costs $20, which can be paid with cash or check sent to the BBHS school office or via
credit card at HSPT Payment. Payments must be received prior to test.

Please visit bishopbrossart.org, go to the Prospective Students tab, and click on High
School Placement Test to register - or click here.

​For questions, please contact the Development Office at 859-635-2108.

The Boys Basketball Alumni Night will be held on Friday, December 22 nd. The
Mustangs will take on the Bourbon County Colonels. All boys basketball alumni will get
free admission and halftime recognition during the Varsity game. Come show your
Mustang Pride!

BBHS SHADOW DAY/SCHOOL TOUR
Any prospective students interested in a shadow day at BBHS or a tour of Bishop Brossart
after school hours please contact, Christie Schroder, 635-2108, Ext. 7704.Keep up to date
on all things Brossart, LIKE our FACEBOOK page.

MERRY CHRISTMAS
The development office wants to wish all Mustang families a Very Merry Christmas! We
hope you are wrapped with love and family during this holiday season!
 
 

Keep up to date on all things BBHS
 on Facebook and Instagram

 @Bishop Brossart High School

 You can also visit our website at www.bishopbrossart.org

 
 

Scrips/Kroger Rewards

Don’t forget to use our scrips program for gift cards, birthdays, weddings, etc. We also
carry gas cards and Kroger cards for your everyday purchases. Order forms are available
on the school website or you can contact Pat Bremke at pbremke55@gmail.com. 
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